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As I write this, it’s been reported that 
George Santos has been expelled from 
Congress. It takes a lot to get booted by
one’s colleagues, and he really applied 
himself. Frankly, it couldn’t have 
happened to a more deserving guy! In 
his typical, unbecoming fashion, he 
drove off in his Jaguar yelling, “To hell 
with this place!”

Three Parks has a busy year coming up
in 2024—a New Year’s Party in 
January, followed by endorsement 
votes for candidates in the June 
primary, petitioning, postcards and 
phone calls to get out the vote, our 
annual fund-raising benefit, a 
presidential campaign storefront, door-
to-door canvassing, the national 
election—and starting very soon, most 
probably, helping to ensure that a 
Democrat wins George Santos’s seat 
on Long Island (CD3) in a special 
election in Marchlate February.

But first things first. At our club meeting 
on December 13, we are kicking off the 
campaign season with a panel of three 
expert Democratic campaign 
strategists: Lizzy Weiss, Ny Whitaker, 
and Alyssa Cass. Their topic will be the 



energized and expanded efforts of New
York State Democrats to win back 
Congressional seats across the State in
2024 – and thereby help Democrats 
regain control of the House. Come and 
hear them tell us what they are 
planning – and how we in Three Parks 
can help.

I look forward to seeing you at the club 
meeting and wish you a Happy 
Chanukah! A Merry Christmas! A 
Happy Kwanzaa! And a Happy New 
Year! 


